



Teacher of English and Drama
Email: zoe.fisher@ellesmere.com

15th June 2023

Dear Parent/Guardian,

You may be aware that the Lower School Production of Annie Jr is a week away. I am writing to you to confirm the following details regarding the plans for the performance evenings. For those who do not have children in the cast, this is an invitation to watch.

There are two performances of Annie Jr on Wednesday 21st and Thursday 22nd June, both starting at 7.00pm. I have arranged for all Cast and Tech Crew to have their evening meal in College at 5.45pm on both nights. The performance run time is approximately 70 minutes and we will not take an interval. Refreshments will be available before the show from 6.20pm.

The children should be ready for collection from the Arts Centre at 8.15pm. As I imagine many of you are coming to see the show, you will be able to accompany your son/daughter home, otherwise if you could arrange to collect your child for this time we would be grateful.

Tickets should be booked in advance please via boxoffice@ellesmere.com.

We are looking forward to seeing you. There will be a live band to enjoy, accompanying our performers. Please do bring family and friends; it would be great to have two full houses as the Cast and Crew have worked so hard and it would be a terrific way to end the school year.

Yours sincerely,

Zoë Fister